THE LOCAL GOVERNMENT DISTRICT OF PINAWA |

MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC HEARING HELD ON FEBRUARY 16, 2021 IN THE
COUNCIL CHAMBERS WITH THE FOLLOWING COUNCIL MEMBERS
PRESENT:

B. Skinner, Mayor

R. Henschell, Deputy Mayor
C. McMurren

J.P. Crosthwaite

G. Smith, Resident Administrator
T. Lodge, Assistant Resident Administrator

1. Meeting Called to Order
Mayor B. Skinner called the Public Hearing to order at 6:00 pm.

2. Presentation of Financial Plan
The Local Government District of Pinawa Council held a Public Hearing
under the authority of The Municipal Act at which time and place the Council
will receive representations from any persons who wish to make them with
respect to the 2021 Financial Plan.

One (1) Pinawa resident in attendance; no presentation, no objection, and no
concerns or questions asked. No other written or verbal presentations or
objections received.

Finance Chair R. Henschell presented the 2021 Financial Plan to those in
attendance focusing on Mill Rate Comparison, Municipal Services, Budgeted
Revenues and Expenditures, Transfers to Reserves & Fiscal Services,
Reserve Balances, Utility Budgeted Revenues & Expenditures, Utility Capital
Projects.

The Public Hearing also included the Borrowing By-law No. 880-2021 being a
By-law to provide for the expenditure and borrowing of funds for the
Watermain Renewal Project.

Open for Questions? No questions asked.

3. Adjourn
Motion to Adjourn; Moved by R. Henschell to adjourn the Public Hearing
at 6:24 p.m.
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